
TAKE A PEEK AT WHAT'S INIDE:

AUGUST 2021

We are excited that the Indian Government has
allowed the children and women to return to the
home. There are 23 boys, 7 girls, and 8 women
who have returned, and we still have a few
children from other states waiting for permission
to travel back to the home. 

Pray for them as they begin a new school year
that they will be able to go back to in-person
schooling soon. Currently, they have two
teachers that come and instruct the children and
help them with their studies. Also, pray that they
would continue to be healthy and grow in love
and the knowledge of Jesus Christ. 

Also note, that Ajay and Ida have returned to the
U.S. for Ida's job. She will be a preschool teacher
in Maryland. Ida received this position through
her school, the University of Dayton. 

They are also expecting their first baby, due in
December. Pray for them as they adjust to many
new changes in their lives. 

We welcome the children and
women back to the home!
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APRIL 2021

"Teach me your way, Lord, that I may rely on
your faithfulness; give me an undivided

heart, that I may fear your name." 
Psalm 86:11

The boys and girls were so excited to receive their new
foot lockers recently. These boxes contain all the children
own. It holds their clothes, backpacks, shoes, and any
personal items. 

Through your donations and support, we provided these
new lockers for all the women and children.  Thank you,
and may God continue to use you in large and small ways
for his Kingdom work. 

Boys and Girls received new foot lockers 
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We have had a busy summer sharing Renewed Hope India. For the
first time, Andrew Apps shared with campers at a Northern Christian
kids camp, and RHI was the weekly mission focus. 

Enoch Bylla spent his summer interning at Rock Lake Chrisitan
Assembly as the summer's Missionary. Enoch developed the
summer curriculum and activities for each age group and shared
several media types about life in India. In addition, he made Chai tea,
did Henna drawings, and told of God's great love for all the world's
children. Enoch said he has never had an opportunity to share with
so many children and age groups before. He is thankful for the
opportunity and has learned so much this summer. 

In addition, Enoch helped raise funds for a new driveway for the
campus. We are excited to share the work that God is doing in and
through us at Renewed Hope India. If you would like to share more
about the ministry, don't hesitate to get in touch with us! We have
simple packets and promotional materials we are happy to share. 

Summer Projects


